
                          Over the week preceding Veterans Day          
                      2017, Stein Hospice staff and volunteers had 
            the privilege of honoring those who have served 
   our Country. Events started on Monday and continued 
through Veterans Day on Saturday, November 11th.  
Although events varied from site to site, the Stein Hospice 
Team honored Veterans by presenting a certificate with 
their name and branch of service.  Each veteran was 
also presented with a commemorative pin shaped in the 
likeness of our great state of Ohio. Throughout the week, 
the team visited 21 sites and honored 462 Veterans. 
Stein Hospice is a level four member of the Hospice 
Veterans Partnership.  Hospice-Veteran Partnerships 
(HVP) are coalitions of Department of Veterans Affairs 
(VA) facilities, community hospices, State Hospice 
Organizations, and others working together to ensure 
that excellent care at the end of life is available for our 
nation’s Veterans and their families. These coalitions may 
be community-based or statewide and may function 

independently or within an existing structure. HVP is a 
national program of the Department of Veterans Affairs 
(VA) Hospice and Palliative Care Initiative. Hospices work to 
reach each level, the fourth being the highest. 
Throughout the week there were many heartwarming 
stories to share. At one event, a gentleman came to be 
honored.  As he sat in his wheelchair and was recognized 
for serving our Country he was beaming with pride. 
After the event concluded, the director of the nursing 
facility shared that this gentleman never left his room to 
participate in any activities. Our group was overwhelmed 
with joy.  We were blessed to have taken part in this 
special ceremony. 
Should you want to volunteer at a veteran event or arrange 
a ceremony in your community, please contact Sherri 
Bourne at 419-625-5269.  Recognizing the sacrifices of 
those who have served our Country is truly an honor. 
Please help us make sure that no veteran is forgotten.

Honoring Veterans  

On occasion, I’m privileged to recognize and honor our 
veteran patients in their home or at a nursing care facility. 
Recently, I honored a veteran patient’s service with a 
certificate of appreciation, a blanket with his armed forces 
service branch emblem and a Hospice Veteran Partnership 
- We Honor Veterans lapel pin. Someone from Stein Hospice 
does this for every veteran patient. 

Upon entering the veteran’s room, I was greeted by his son 
and others who said that his father was not having a good 
day and had not been awake at all that day. With the son’s 
permission, I leaned close to the veteran and softly made 
the presentation and thanked him for his service. We were 
astounded when, without opening his eyes or otherwise 
acknowledging that he had heard me, or was even aware 
of our presence, he responded with the words “Thank 
You.” I truly believe he was honored and appreciative that 
we gratefully and formally acknowledged his service to 
our nation.

As a 21-year USAF retiree, I am also a County Veteran 
Service Commissioner for Erie County. Recently, a Stein 
Hospice volunteer called me regarding a veteran patient 

he visits. The veteran was very distraught and worried that 
upon his passing, his wife would not be able to maintain the 
lifestyle they have together. I went to the Erie County Veteran 
Service Office and was able to verify that the veteran had 
been in a few weeks prior and had applied for an increase 
in his existing service-connected disability benefit. I further 
determined that his claim had been received and was in the 
works at the Dept. of Veterans Affairs in Cleveland.

I met with both the veteran and his wife that afternoon in the 
IPU. I assured them that he had done everything he could 
possibly do to take care of his wife and that I had verified 
that his claim has been received and was in the works. 
I further explained that his wife is due a lifetime financial 
benefit and what she should do to obtain the benefit her 
husband’s wartime service in Vietnam has earned for 
her. I believe that they were relieved and more able to 
concentrate on each other knowing that he has fulfilled 
his loving obligation toward her financial 
future and well-being.

Mark Faust 
Veteran Benefits Manager

Personal Veteran Memorable Experiences 



Each individual’s end of life needs are unique, with 
some more challenging than others. This is especially 
true of veterans who may have unresolved issues 
due to traumatic experiences and illnesses resulting 
from their military service. 

Many of the men and women who served our country 
returned home, found jobs and raised families. By 
not focusing on their experiences in the service they 
were able to keep the traumatic memories tucked 
away and out of sight while they continued with their lives. Those memories 
often resurface at the end of life, which creates an opportunity for the 
caregivers at Stein Hospice to help veterans heal and find a sense of peace.

To aid veterans in their end of life journey Stein Hospice has established 
‘We Honor Veterans,’ a program affiliated with the National Hospice and 
Palliative Care Organization and the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs. 
The program teaches hospice staff and volunteers how to use respectful 
inquiry, compassionate listening and grateful acknowledgement to comfort 
patients with a history of military service who may have experienced 
physical or psychological trauma. Stein Hospice was one of the first hospice’s 
to join the partnership in 2012 and has served as a model program for 
other organizations.

In addition to offering grief, loss, and trauma interventions for patients, 
the Stein Hospice We Honor Veterans program provides numerous other 
services to veterans and their families. 

•	 Volunteers from our Veterans 4 Veterans team spend time with patients 
	 listening, reading and reminiscing about their military experience and 
	 other lifetime events. 
•	 A military escort ceremony is conducted for veterans who die at Stein 
	 Hospice Care Center and area nursing homes. 
•	 We offer massage, Reiki, guided imagery and other comfort care 
	 services, and when death is imminent a continuous care staff member 
	 stays by the bedside to manage the patient’s pain and support the family. 
•	 Each veteran enrolled in hospice is provided a pin, certificate of 
	 appreciation and blanket representing the patient’s branch of 
	 military service. 
•	 Patients are given the opportunity to participate in a military Life Review 
	 process that promotes healing and provides the family with a video of 
	 their loved one. 
•	 And we conduct an annual memorial service to honor and recognize the 
	 deaths of our veterans’ fellow soldiers. 

These are just a few of the services we offer to recognize the huge sacrifice 
made by these men and women to whom we owe so much.

As we enter the new year, Stein Hospice looks forward to successfully 
meeting the continuing challenges in the world of health care. Our goal, 
as always, is to pursue our mission of providing comfort, compassion and 
support during life’s final journey to all.
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STEIN HOSPICE
Mission Statement: To provide comfort, compassion 
and support during life’s final journey. 

LOCATIONS
Administrative Office 
Sandusky 
1200 Sycamore Line
Sandusky, Ohio 44870
419-625-5269
1-800-625-5269

Norwalk 
257 Benedict Ave., Suite B
Norwalk, Ohio 44857
419-663-3222
Please note, this is the correct 
address for our Norwalk office.  
It is currently listed incorrectly in 
the Yellow Pages phone book 
and online at yp.com and 411.com

Port Clinton 
1848 E. Harbor Road 
Port Clinton, Ohio 43452
419-732-1787

EMAIL 
Volunteer info:  volunteers@steinhospice.org
Donor/event info:  development@steinhospice.org
Referrals/questions: referralcenter@steinhospice.org
All other inquiries:  steinhospice@steinhospice.org 

IN TOUCH IS PUBLISHED BY:
Stein Hospice
419-625-5269, 1-800-625-5269
FAX 419-625-5761

www.steinhospice.org

Edward Radatz, DO
Larry Robinson, DO
Todd Williams, MD
Robert Cromley, DO

Stein Hospice Care Center
Firelands Regional Medical 
Center South Campus
1912 Hayes Ave., 3rd Floor
Sandusky, Ohio
419-558-4164
1-866-230-7597 

Tiffin
100 Madison St.
Tiffin, Ohio 44883
419-447-0475

Stein South
100 Liming Farm Road
Mount Orab, Ohio 45154
937-444-2766

GO GREEN
Help Stein Hospice save money and care for the 
environment by receiving “In Touch” electronically. 
Just send an email to newsletter@steinhospice.org 
and include both your email and mailing address. We 
will not distribute your email address or use it for any 
other purpose. “In Touch” is published quarterly and is 
also available online at www.steinhospice.org. 
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Message from Chief Executive Officer

Jan Bucholz, 
Chief Executive Officer
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We honored our veterans
with pinning ceremonies

throughout our area. 

Stein Hospice Island Days
Date: Friday, January 12, 2018
Location: Daly’s Pub 
104 Columbus Ave – Sandusky, OH
Entertainment: TBD

Date: Saturday, January 13, 2018
Location: Barrel House Saloon
101 E Shoreline Dr. – Sandusky, OH
Entertainment: Wally & the Beavs

Stein Hospice Annual
Valentine Dinner
Date: Wednesday, February 14, 2018
Location: Corso’s Flower and 
Garden Center 
3404 Milan Rd. - Sandusky, OH
Entertainment: Dueling Pianos
Open to the Public

For more information on upcoming 
events please visit our website at 
www.steinhospice.org OR follow 
us on 

Honoring Our
Veterans

Save the Date

Thank You Erie County 
Community Foundation
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Adult Support Groups:
•	 Serenity Seekers:  for the loss of any adult loved one.
•	 Healing Hearts: for graduates of Serenity Seekers. 
•	 MOMS: for mothers who have experienced the death 
	 of a child, of any age (childhood to adulthood).
•	 A New Dawn: for adult survivors of divorce. 
•	 A New Day: for graduates of A New Dawn.
•	 With the Guys: for men who have lost a loved one. 
•	 Rain’s End: for adults who have lost a loved one 
	 through suicide.
•	 Clear Skies: for graduates of Rain’s End.
•	 Angel Warriors: for adult women who have lost 
	 a loved one and have challenges with self-esteem. 
•	 M.I.S.S. You: for parents who are grieving loss through
	 miscarriage, infant death and stillbirth. 
•	 In It Together: for families who have a loved one in 
	 the military and deployed. Contact Kim Gentzel, 
	 419-750-0642.

Adult Social Event Groups:
•	 Bunch for Lunch: Potluck 12 p.m., first Monday of month,
	 at Stein Hospice, 1200 Sycamore Line. 
•	 Sandusky Yacht Club Lunch Bunch*: 12 p.m., third 
	 Wednesday of month. 529 E. Water St., Sandusky.

•	 Huggers and Munchers*: 5 p.m., second Tuesday of
	 month, at different restaurants. 
•	 Healing Hearts Lunch Bunch*: 12 p.m., first Wednesday 
	 of month, at different restaurants. 

Children and Adolescent Support Groups:
•	 Recovery Riders: for children ages 7-12 who have lost 
	 a loved one through death.  
•	 R.U.O.K: for adolescents ages 13-18 who have lost a 
	 loved one through death. 
•	 Tough Cookies: for children ages 7-12 who have had 
	 a loss through separation/divorce, a temporary or 
	 permanent placement out of their home or parents/
	 caretakers who have been incarcerated. 
•	 Next Step: for adolescents ages 13-18 who have had 
	 a loss through separation/divorce, a temporary or 
	 permanent placement out of their home or parents/
	 caretakers who have been incarcerated.
• 	Club USA: for children ages 7-12 who have a loved one 
	 in the military who has been deployed.
•	 Camp Good Grief: a weeklong summer day camp for 
	 children ages 5-13, held in several local parks.

*Participants purchase their meal.

All groups are free and available to anyone in the community 
whether or not they have had previous involvement with 
Stein Hospice. For more information contact Kathy Failor, 
Bereavement Care Liaison 800-625-5269 or kfailor@steinhospice.org


